Hello Green Wave Alumni!

We are about to welcome 124 graduating seniors into our ranks. Welcome Class of 2015!

Mrs. Robbie Snyder is retiring after teaching, supporting and mentoring our students (and alumni!) for the past 37 years. While she will be graduating with the Class of 2015, she, and her husband, Mr. Jeff Snyder (another former FLHS teacher), will be at the Summer Party so we can celebrate her fantastic career. Please plan to be with us that night.

We have several reunion groups who are planning for some fun and memorable celebrations!

The Class of 1965 began their 50 year reunion with a tour, memorial and prayer service here at Father Lopez on May 1 and their festivities continued through May 3, 2015. Thank you so much for coming home to Lopez!

The Class of 1975 is planning their 40 year reunion to coincide with the Alumni and Friends Summer Party the weekend of June 26-28, 2015. The coordinators for their weekend of fun are Debbie Wise DiChiara at djdfl2001@yahoo.com and Rick Schwarz at rick@southeastline.com.

Plans for a fall cruise are in full swing for the Class of 1981. Their classmates can check out the plans that have been posted on their Facebook page or by contacting Dr. Sherri Latta Raines at averylr@aol.com or Sheila Puleo-Kosek at SMPULEOK@southernco.com.

The Class of 1985 will also join us during the Summer Party during the weekend of June 26-28, 2015. John Byington, Bobby Brownrigg, Karl Kuga and Fay Villaflor Sargent have been hard at work planning a fantastic gathering and can be reached at shreeping.shre

The Class of 1995 has begun planning their 20 year reunion scheduled for the weekend of October 2-4, 2015. Their planners are Eva Connors McMullin, Shanna McDonough Miranti at mirantis@aol.com and Czarina Cabreza Serra at czarina.serra@gmail.com.

The Class of 2005 has also started their reunion planning and are eager to hear from their classmates! Hailey Voges can be reached at hailey.voges@gmail.com.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Blessings,
Monica M. (Bryan) MacIntyre '84
Director of Alumni and Volunteer Relations
mmacintyre@fatherlopez.org